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2023-2024 

 
Attention 

CASP Parents/Guardians: 
 

 
The CHOICES After School Program (CASP) will be closed on 

the following school days: 

 
▪ Friday, November 3, 2023 

▪ Friday, February 23, 2024 

 
Our team will be attending professional development on these 

days. We appreciate your understanding and support in our 
efforts to have a continuous quality program!  

 
If you have any questions, please contact our office  

at (559) 651-0155. 

 
 

Thank you, 
 

CASP Team 
 


